
 

 
City launches Havana Street survey on mobility recommendations 

 
AURORA, Colo. – The city of Aurora is encouraging anyone who uses Havana Street to take a survey on 
recommended strategies and improvements to address mobility needs for pedestrian, bike, transit and 
automobile travel on this major corridor. 

This survey is targeting those who were unable to attend the last virtual public meeting in February on the 
Havana Street Corridor Study or who experienced technical difficulties taking the survey during the 
meeting. 

The survey includes access to a strategy map developed to identify the strategies and various 
recommended improvements. 

The deadline to complete the survey is March 19. To access the survey, go to AuroraGov.org/Havana and 
click on the Take Survey button. 
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